
 

t has been a month since 

the start of the year and we have 

settled into a comfortable 

routine. Our students just 

finished taking their beginning of 

the year benchmark assessments 

in  Math and English Language 

Arts. Data collected from these 

assessments will inform our 

teachers on the strengths of our 

students and areas of growth to 

focus their instruction.  

     Our online programs such as 

IXL Math and Accelerated 

Reader have been hugely popular 

over the past month. In 
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September alone, over 150,000 

math problems were worked on 

by our students. Our students 

have also logged in 415 books in 

Accelerated Reader since the 

beginning of the school year.  

     I am very pleased with how 

the beginning for the school year 

has gone. It is wonderful to see 

so many parent volunteers on 

campus supporting our school 

each and every day.  

  

Sincerely, 

Dr. Franklin, Principal  

 

I  

òAll our 

dreams can 

come true, if 

we have the 

courage to  

pursue them.ó 

   - Walt Disney  





 



Pleasant Hi l l  Community Service Day  

Saturday, September 28, marked the seventh annual Pleasant Hill Community Ser-

vice Day. I want to thank  all of our wonderful volunteers which included students, 

parents, community members and Girl Scouts for all their hard work making our 

school look great! A big thank you to Andrew Cummings for organizing this event! 


